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Staff 
Kelli Ackiewicz, Interim Program Coordina-
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Jennifer Burgard, Case Manager 

 

For applications, go to 
www.womantowomanfrederick.org 

Clutch Milestone 
In May, Clutch the Future held a purse sale at FCC’s Spring Fling event. As 
a result of the additional sales we can now say that we raised over 
$50,000 for W2WM and FCC student scholarships! What great news!  
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       “What a privilege to be able to go 

on this journey with this young woman.” 

A 2012 mentor 

Stepping Forward , Sunday, June 23 
Join us for W2WM’s graduation celebration, 
Stepping Forward, on Sunday, June 23, 2-5 p.m. at Thorpe-
Woood. The afternoon will include recognition of mentors 
and mentees, participation awards will be announced, and 
April Reardon, owner of the Velvet Lounge, will share some inspiration-
al thoughts. A light lunch will be served by Canapés'. Tickets ($25) are 
available for purchase online at  
Stepping Forward Tickets. 

Program Coordinator Search 
The search for the new W2WM Program Coordinator is also underway. 
Interested applicants may apply through the FCC HR/Jobs website.  All 
applications should be submitted by June 5 for best consideration.  Once 
the position is filled, we look forward to beginning an exciting new chap-
ter as we move into our 5th year.  

Recruitment for 2013-14 Mentoring is Underway 
Applications are currently being accepted for the mentoring class of 2013-
14. If you or someone you know is interested in having a mentor or in  
volunteering to be a mentor, please complete the application at  
Woman to Woman Frederick. Mentees must be between 18 and 35 years 
old, and live or work in Frederick County, MD. Mentors must be 30 years or 
older, live or work in Frederick County, and be willing to give their time to 
help a young woman set and achieve her goals. The deadline for  
applications is July 15. If you’d like more information about applying to the 
program, please call us on 301-846-2556. 
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Pop Up Shop Expansion 
Our Pop Up Shop is starting to “pop up” everywhere! This month we ex-
panded and moved beyond our monthly location at Select Seconds. We 
held a shop during the Job Searching Tips evening program, the FCC Spring 
Fling event and during the last week of classes at FCC. In June and July we 
will be popping up at the Lake Linganore Farmer’s Market in New Market. 
Come and see us. And look for us at new locations in the future. We always 
have a great selection of beautiful items for purchase. 
 

Women’s Giving Circle Grant 
Many thanks to the Women’s Giving Circle for selecting us for a grant. 
Thank you for your generosity. The grant will support our program by 
helping Frederick County women build success for life.  

Advisory Board Retreat 
In May, the W2WM Advisory Board and Staff met at ThorpeWood Lodge 
for an evening retreat. In addition to enjoying the serenity of the lodge 
and the delicious food brought by the members, they spent time having 
an open discussion about the 
program. Many wonderful and 
brilliant ideas came from the 
discussion. The energy 
brought by the group that 
evening will surely fuel the 
program as we enter our 5th 
year. Thank you ladies for your 
time and devotion.  
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